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Clean TeQ Aromatrix awarded $1.6M in odour control contracts in 

Victoria, Queensland and Tasmania  

Clean TeQ Holdings Ltd’s (ASX: CLQ) 59% owned air purification subsidiary Clean TeQ Aromatrix Pty Ltd (‘CTX’) has 
been awarded three significant odour control projects, valued in total at $1.6M.  
 
Including these new projects, CTX currently has contracted work in hand totalling approximately $4.7 million in 
revenue expected to be delivered over the remainder of the 2015 and 2016 financial years.  CTX is also continuing to 
bid on a number of further trading and tender opportunities which are expected to lead to significant additional 
future revenue growth. 
 
The contracts will see the installation of three air treatment facilities using CTX’s proprietary OdourTeQ™ BioTrickling 
Filter and CleanCarb™ Activated Carbon Filter technologies.  
 
In Victoria, Barwon Water (contracting via Fulton Hogan Construction Pty Ltd) has selected CTX for the provision of 
an air treatment facility to ventilate their largest trunk sewer which transports effluent from Geelong to their 
Blackrock water reclamation plant. The facility has been designed to ventilate the sewer and will address odour and 
corrosion issues associated with the transportation of wastewater.  
 
Redland City Council in Queensland has contracted CTX to provide an air treatment facility to ventilate and treat 
odours generated by the inlet works to their Wastewater Treatment Plant located in Cleveland, South East 
Queensland.  This installation will utilise the OdourTeQ® platform to eliminate odours with a small CleanCarb™ 
polishing filter designed to ensure a ‘Zero Odour’ outcome. 
 
CTX has also been appointed to provide dispersion modelling and detailed design as a precursor to the construction 
of an air treatment facility for TasWater (contracting via Waternish Pty Ltd). This system will address odour and 
corrosion on one of TasWater’s many pump stations that form part of the network that transports effluent from 
domestic users to a wastewater treatment facility. 
 
Mr Matthew Lakey, Managing Director of CTX, commented:  
 
“The award of these significant contracts is a positive demonstration of CTX’s leadership in the biological odour 
control market. We have now signed up a significant project pipeline and look forward to continuing to grow the 
business in the coming months”. 
 
For more information about Clean TeQ contact: 
Sam Riggall, Chairman or Melanie Leydin, Company Secretary  +61 3 9797 6700 
 
About Clean TeQ Holdings Limited (ASX: CLQ) – Based in Melbourne, Clean TeQ, using its proprietary Clean-iX

®
 

continuous ion exchange technology, is a world leader in resource recovery and industrial water treatment.  Clean 
TeQ Metals Pty Ltd has been established as Clean TeQ’s wholly owned subsidiary to build a metal recovery business 
through securing and developing projects which significantly benefit from Clean TeQ’s unique hydrometallurgical 
processing capability. 
 
For more information about Clean TeQ please visit the Company’s website at www.cleanteq.com. 

http://www.cleanteq.com/
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This release may contain forward-looking statements.  The actual results could differ materially from a conclusion, forecast or 

projection in the forward-looking information.  Certain material factors or assumptions were applied in drawing a conclusion or 

making a forecast or projection as reflected in the forward-looking information.   


